
T - -

pmB
t

THE CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMIN ATING COMPANY
? P.O. Box 5000 - CLEVELAND, OHlo 44101 - TELEPHONE (216) 622-9800 - |LLUMINATING BLDG. - 55 PUBLICSOUARE

Serving The Best Location in the Nation

October 30, 1984
MURRAY R. EDELMAN ,-pRI

e I.CIpalm -t;--[e E~vice entsiotNT F

h)T\ | ;[ [
" " ' " * *

IC 1
it

-

,f
Regional Administrator, Region III jM j]gtMr. James G. Keppler

Office of Inspection and Enforcement ;J C_. 9I
H.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission dEm,[FIl FMp
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docke t Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Stainless Cladding Inside

Containment RDC[19(80)1

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In our last letter to you dated December 21, 1983, concerning the Suppression
Pool Ccrrosion Monitoring System (SPCMS), we stated it was our intent to have
the full Monitoring System for Unit I in place and functional by November 1,1984.
This installation was based upon a December 1984 fuel load.

Since the fuel load date is now scheduled for June 1985, there has been a
delay in the tie-in of the SPCMS to the Emergency Response Information
System (ERIS). However, work on the Suppression Pool Corresion Monitoring
System continues. To date, design is completed, monitoring hardware is
installed, and cable runs are being completed in preparation for the
computer tie-in.

Fn U impi mentation of the SPCMS is now scheduled for March 22, 1985.

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

8411060429 841030 '
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Vice President
Nuclear Group
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cc: Mr. J. A. Grobe U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

U.S. NRC Site Office c/o Document Management Branch
!

Washington, D.C. 20555 {
Director ;
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Records Center, SEE-IN '

U.S. Nuc1 car Regulatory Commission Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
Washington, D.C. 20555 1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500

Atlanta, Georgia 30339
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